
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 27th November 2020 
 

CGP Books 
 
Dear parent/carers, 
 
Your child has been given a set of CGP books to support their learning. These are a fantastic 
resource and we are looking forward to using them. 
 
CGP books will be used predominantly for homework. Occasionally, we may ask pupils to 
bring them in for lessons too. 
 
Homework tasks will be set by the teacher every Monday and pupils are expected to 
complete these tasks and bring them back to school for the following Monday. Please find 
instructions of which homework tasks to complete on Google Classrooms. We will begin 
with one maths task and one English task (this will be reading based or GPS based). As we 
progress through the year, homework tasks will increase in quantity. 
 
Please support your child by helping them to manage time for their homework. This will 
help them with the transition to secondary school. 
 
If your child is finding a piece of homework difficult, please let Mrs. Thirkill know before the 
hand-in date. 
 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
Mrs. E Thirkill 
Year 6 Class Teacher 


